VOLUNTEER RECRUITMENT

Northumberland Classic and Cobourg Gran Prix

There are two NEW and EXCITING bicycle races coming to Northumberland and we need your HELP!

We urgently need support for our first event, the Northumberland Classic, starting and finishing out
of the Baltimore Recreation Complex on MAY 12" but similar roles need to be filled for the
Cobourg Gran Prix, taking place downtown Cobourg on AUGUST 11*!

As a volunteer you can expect:
- A SAFE and FUN environment
- All of the equipment required to staff your position

- No out-of-pocket expenses including a subsidy for millage if you're attending the
event from out-of-town

- A gas gift card for those that fill roll of ‘Caravan Driver’
- Lunch and hydration
- A special THANK-YOU gift after the event

Positions that need to be filled for both events:

- Registration Personnel — 7:15am - 2:00pm
- Will be sitting outside under a tent for the duration of your shift

- Route Marshals — 8:30am - 4:30pm

- Will be given a chair, but be required to stand when cars approach, you're outside in the elements
and get to cheer on the riders as they come by!

- Podium Presenter — 11:00am - 5:00pm

- Responsible for presenting the medals to the participants that come top-three

- Caravan Drivers (need access to a car for the duration of the shift) — 8:00am - 4:30pm
- Will be driving your car with a Commissaire (race official) in the passenger seat and will need access

to a car for the duration of the shift
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Please contact Gregory Rawson at Performance Driven Events for more information
performancedrivenevents @ gmail.com or 289-980-2843

Come out and be apart of these two awesome events!



